
MINNESOTA OFFICE OF ADMINISTRATIVE HEARINGS 
600 North Robert Street 

Saint Paul, Minnesota 55101 

Mailing Address: 
P.O. Box 64620 
St. Paul, Minnesota 55164-0620 

December 3,20 1 3 

Kate Aanenson, AICP 
Community Development Director 
Chanhassen City Hall 
P. 0. Box 147 
Chanhassen, MN 55317-0147 
(kaanenson@ci.chanhassen.mn.us) 

Voice: (651) 361-7900 
TTY: (651) 361-7878 
Fax: (651) 361-7936 

VIA E-MAIL 

Holly Kreft 
Community Development Director 
Victoria City Hall 
P. 0 .  Box 36 
Victoria, MN 55386-0036 
(hkreft@,ci.victoria.mn.us) 

Re: D-517 VictoriaIA-7869 Chanhassen 
(Victoria Resolution 13-82lChanhassen Resolution 201 3-58; certain properties in 
Pleasant Acres, Pleasant Acres 2nd Addition, and Delwiche Addition; 7.97 acres) 

Dear Ms. Aanenson and Ms. Kreft: 

The Office of Administrative Hearings acknowledges receipt of the above-referenced joint 
resolution fiom the Cities of Victoria and Chanhassen for concurrent detachment and annexation. 
Please refer to the above docket number in future communications regarding this proposed 
boundary adjustment. 

This matter has been scheduled for review. If you have any questions, please contact this office. 

Sincerely, 

& & W L  
Starlene J. Holman 
State Program Administrator, Senior 
Municipal Boundary Adjustment Unit 
star.holman@state.mn.us 
65 1-361 -7909 

c: Jennifer Kretsch, Victoria City Clerk (ikretsch@ci.victoria.mn.us) 
Todd Gerhardt, Chanhassen City Manager (tgerhardt@ci.chanhassen.mn.us) 


